
 

 

 
No. 595/CBIT-AEC/2020                                                         Dt.28.06.2020 

CIRCULAR 

Sub : Intimation regarding Schedules of Academic Activities -  Reg. 
 

We Hope that the Parents and Students are staying at Home and staying Safe.  
 

The Covid -19, Pandemic, has been the reason for many uncertainties in every Sector in 
India and Globally and particularly with regard to the Education Sector, it has created insecurity 
for all the Stake Holders. 
 

We have been receiving enquiries from the Students and Parents with regard to the 
Examinations and Academic Schedules based on what has been announced and uploaded in the 
Website of the Institute which was done in compliance to the guidelines issued from the 
UGC/AICTE /and Osmania University. 
 

We would like to inform the Students and Parents that we have not yet received any 
confirmation from the Regulatory Bodies, Osmania University and the State Technical Higher 
Education Council to conduct the Exams and other Academic Activities including Classwork, 
Mid-Semester Examinations and Semester End Examinations. 

 
The Orders from the respective Government and Regulatory Bodies are awaited and 

hence the earlier Circular scheduling the Exams and Academic Activities stands deferred till the 
guidelines are received from the respective Authorities. 
 

The Students and the Parents are however advised to regularly visit the Website and also  
keep in communication with their respective Departments for updates with regard to the 
Examinations and Academic Schedules which will be displayed once we have the confirmation. 

 
 We Wish and Hope that the Students will utilise this Period to prepare themselves for the 
Exams and those of the final Year Students who have been selected for Jobs by the Companies 
should contact the Placements Department for clarifications on joining and also contact the 
Companies for their instructions in this regard.  

 
Wishing everyone a Healthy and Safe Living, 
 
 

PRINCIPAL 
 
To 
All the Students & Parents, for information. 
C.C. to all the Directors, Joint Directors, Heads of the Departments / Sections, for information. 
C.C. to the Head-HR, CoE,  Transport Incharges, for information. 
 
C.C. to the Advisor-RCG, for kind  information. 


